
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

I am delighted to inform you that an educational visit has been arranged for Class 3. This will be 

on Friday 14th July at Seaham Marina. 

The children will have the exciting opportunity to take part in an introductory Kayak and paddle-

boarding session with the trained instructors at Adventure Access.  We will spend the morning on 

the beach with Mr Baker, our Sc.Out.Ed leader, who will lead them in some fun activities and 

challenges - including rock pooling! 

In order to catch the low tide at the beach we will need to leave school promptly at 8:45am, so 

please ensure your child arrives at school for 8:30am. We will return to school in time for normal 

pick up.  

We will be outdoors all day, so please ensure that children are suitably dressed for the weather 

and activities. This includes a sun hat, sun cream and plenty of water to drink (no fizzy drinks, 

please!) A spare pair of socks might be useful too. They do not need to wear school uniform. 

Please see the attached letter from Adventure Access with all the information you need about 

what to wear and bring for the water sports activity. The children will be provided with wetsuits. 

They must bring shoes that they can wear in the water. They do not need clothing for underneath 

the wetsuits as these will get wet and they will stop them from being able to get their wetsuit on. 

We will have access to male and female changing rooms to get changed and store our 

belongings. 

As this is a full day visit, children can be provided with a school packed lunch or can bring their 

own. (Please complete the slip below). Please do not bring any nuts or food items that contain 

nuts. 

This will be a great day out, full of exciting experiences for children to enjoy. For this 

excursion, a voluntary contribution of £10 is requested toward the cost of the transport and 

the water sports activity. Please send your donations via Parent Pay. If you have any problems 

with the payment, please contact the school office to speak with Mrs Ashton in confidence. 

Your child’s EV4 consent form (whole school life) that has been completed, covers your child for 

this trip, however you will need to complete the consent form from Adventure Access and return 

this to school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Parkinson 

Class Teacher  
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